
Attention All Parents of School-Aged Children. Immediately
after service, in the atrium, there will be a meeting for just a
few minutes. There have been some new state laws that go

into effect on September 3 that will affect students. This
meeting will provide information to parents so they can talk

with their children. 
 

2. Special Announcement: CrossRoads 20th Anniversary –
“CHOSEN”

Family, we are celebrating 20 years of God’s faithfulness at
CrossRoads!

Join us for the Celebration Banquet at the Golf Club of Dallas
on Saturday, September 13, 2025. Doors open at 5:30 PM. 

 
Please remember—tickets must be purchased by August 31.
That’s today so don’t delay. No tickets will be sold at the door.

Members can use the special discount codes MEMBERS20
(adult) and MEMBERSCHILD20 (children 2–12) through the

CrossRoads App.
 

Then, on Sunday, September 14, we’ll gather for a special
Anniversary Worship Service of Praise here at CrossRoads. Our

special guest speaker will be Rev. Paul Robinson, Executive
Minister of Serve Locally of the Evangelical Covenant Church.

 
3. Our next Community Food Distribution will be September

19th, here at the church beginning 10a-12p. Please continue to
pray we can meet the needs of our neighbors. Spread the

word of this important opportunity.


